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This week’s award winners: 
Class 2                                                                                                        
Sports Award - Flynn for great football skills.                                             
Class Award - Jax for an amazing leaflet for Paddington on tourist 
sites in London.                                                                                              
Class 3                                                                                                    
Sports Award - Alicia for being super at swimming, pointing her 
toes and having an excellent leg kick.                                               
Class Award - Gracie for her super retell of the Frog Prince with     
fantastic detail                                                                                                                
Class 4                                                                                                    
Sports Award - Rosie for amazing concentration and moves in 
spooky yoga.                                                                                                
Class Award - Marlowe for thinking of some interesting questions 
to ask an engineer.                                                                                 
Class 5                                                                                                             
Sports Award - Jasmine for super control and shooting in football. 
Class Award - Elle for being very well organised and always on task. 

Head Teacher’s Award                                                                                     
Sophie for always having great answers and knowledge to share. 

Diary Dates  

Monday’s next Half-Term                                      

Gymnastics with Mr Hodgeson for all classes.  

After school gymnastics club until 4pm for 

Class 2 and 3.                                                         

Swimming this Half-Term                                                                    

Afternoon swimming sessions at The Swan 

Centre - Tuesday for Class 2 and 3 and     

Thursday for Class 4 and 5. 

Tuesday 9 November                                            

Nursery 2022 Open Evening - please spread 

the word! 

Wednesday 11 November                                

Circle of Peace - please come and join us in 

remembrance. 

Friday 19 November                                                   

Holy Trinity supports Children in Need. 

Thursday 25 November                                                   

Rearranged visit of the Bishop of Berwick to 

Holy Trinity. 

HTFS NEWS 
‘inquisitive thinkers, challenge seekers, kind hearts’ 

Goodbye Mrs Wilson                                                     
This week we said a sad 
farewell to Mrs Wilson who 
has been working with our 
school for 20 years.  She 
has been a fabulous      
member of our team and 
we would like to thank her 
for everything that she has done for our school.  
Have a fantastic retirement from all at Holy     
Trinity - you deserve it! 

School Update                                                                                                          
Thank you for your support this half-term.  It has been wonderful to    
welcome all of our children back to school and get back to something a 
little more like our normal routines.  After the holiday we are going to 
make a further change to our arrangements and all classes will go back to 
finishing school at 3.15pm.  This will mean that there may be more       
parents on our yard at one time and we would please ask that you con-
tinue to remain socially distanced whilst outside, to keep children next to 
you whilst waiting for siblings and leave the site as soon as possible. 

Children should come back to school in winter uniform after the holiday, 
Early Years staff will send a separate message about Nursery and        
Reception, for the rest of school, uniform should be as follows.                                                                                         
Boys - light blue shirt, school tie, burgundy v-necked jumper, grey shorts 
or trousers, grey socks, black school shoes.                                                               
Girls - light blue shirt, school tie, grey/tartan pinafore or skirt, burgundy  
v-necked jumper or cardigan, grey, black or burgundy socks or tights, 
black school shoes.  

Shorts, short sleeved tee-shirts and plimsolls are required for P.E. and 
should always be available in school.  On swimming days, children can 
wear a school hoodie, burgundy jogging pants, polo shirts and trainers 
which are easier to manage.  All items of clothing need to be marked 
clearly with the child’s name. 

If your child wears boots to school in the winter, please also bring in a 
pair of shoes that they can wear indoors. Your child should be able to run 
safely in their shoes. Thank you as always for your support. 

Following a letter from Penny, one of our Class 5 children 
last year, the governors would like to review our uniform 
and would love to hear the views of our families.  If you 
can spare some time to help us with your thoughts, please 
let your child’s teacher or the school office know.   

Challenge Seekers                                                      
Early Years have been learning to fly this week.  
Well done everyone - the lessons have been   
going fantastically so far!  
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